JUSTIFICATION FOR NON-SUBSTANTIVE CHANGE:


There is a problem with the way the OASB Generic ICR (3235-0787) was submitted/approved in ROCIS. The Generic ICR included a Generic IC that is using all of the hours approved for the Generic ICR.  When the ICR was approved, the included IC was also approved... leaving 0 burden hours left for the remaining approval period. I am creating this non-substantive change ICR to remove the IC.  
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Thanks… - John Pezzullo

